
715 Health Assessments: 

Completing more and doing it better

Northern Queensland Primary Health Network 

(NQPHN) invites primary care professionals in the 

Cairns region to join us for an educational dinner 

on 715 Health Assessments (HAs) and how to 

complete more and do it better. 

Comprehensive HAs represent the cornerstone of 

health care for First Nations patients, with general 

practices being well placed to deliver high quality 

care. Despite this, challenges exist in the provision 

of HAs, with barriers impacting both clinicians and 

patients in getting the best from the item. 

We will explore the history, design, and 

requirements of the HA and assist you in 

integrating high quality assessments into your 

clinic’s flow. 

Learning outcomes:

• demonstrated in-depth understanding of the 

philosophy behind the HA, its Medicare 

Benefit Schedule requirements, and 

associated item numbers

• demonstrated understanding of how-to 

better structure the HA to provide high 

quality, culturally safe services to First 

Nations patients 

• demonstrated understanding of referral 

networks that provide a starting point for a 

completed HA.

For primary care professionals

Date

Tuesday 6 December 2022

Where

The Benson Hotel

50 Grafton Street, Cairns

Register online

www.surveymonkey.com/r/

T8GKLBB

Time

Registration: 5.30pm

Program: 6pm–8pm

For more information, contact:

Claire Lawless

p: (07) 4034 0306

e: claire.lawless@nqphn.com.au

www.nqphn.com.au/events 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/T8GKLBB

